


Remember, you must follow the Fourteenth and Fifteenth
Amendments to the US Constitution and Section 2 of the
federal Voting Rights Act of 1965 while creating these
maps.  And we would ask that the aforementioned requests
would also apply to all redistricting related legislation. 

My final prayer is that the Legislature will lead a fair process
that will create fair maps that appropriately represent the
changing demographics of Texas.

Should you have any questions or need additional
information, please do not hesitate to contact me via phone
at phone number here or at email here.

Sincerely,

Natasha Bedford

Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc.

Austin Alumnae

Thank you!

The Texas Redistricting Cohort




